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Dear colleagues, 

I am standing as a candidate for the post of the Honorary General Treasurer in the coming 

elections. I have been a MMA member for more than 22 years and a life member since 

2008. I‘ve been active in MMA for many years and would like to continue  offer my services 

to MMA. 

 I have been involved in MMA Kedah activities since 2012.  I had the privilege to serve as the  

Kedah MMA Chairman from 2013 till 2015. During my tenure ,  I had encouraged the junior 

doctors to  participate in state activities.  

I have been the National SCHOMOS Chairman from 2015 till 2017. With the strong support 

from my SCHOMOS team, I have initiated many activities including the ABC of 

Housemanship(2016&2017), the Women Empowerment Seminar(2016) and the Cybersport 

tournament(2017). As the National SCHOMOS Chairman, I’ve brought up many issues 

concerning the doctors in the government sector to the relevant authorities including MBK. 

I have been actively involved in all the activities of the ExCo and Council. I am a strong 

advocate of ‘going green’ and had introduced paperless meetings which has proven not only 

to be just as effective but also as a cost cutting measure which is being practiced by MMA.  

I was the Chairman of the Computer Technical Committee from 2016 till 2018 and involved 

in the development of current MMA mobile application. I’ve in actively involved in 

developing new features and improvement of the app. 

I’ve been the Deputy Secretary since 2017 till 2020. I’m a member in Computer technical 

committee, CPD committee, MPSN and Insurance committee. I’ve been General Honorary 

treasurer since 2020. I’ve initiated MMA Congress since 2021 and for three year 

consecutively, I’ve organized the event successfully with good profit as well. I also 

maintained good financial practices as treasurer and presented an account with good net 

profit. 

I’m committed in protecting good name of MMA. I’m a team player and will involve actively 

in addressing issues involving healthcare and welfare of doctors. 

I firmly believe MMA has a strong voice and has a very vital role to play in all major health 

related issues and the doctors’ welfare.  

United we stand and divided we fall. Thanking you for your support and vote in advance.  
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